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Commonwealth Bank acknowledges Royal Commission 
 
Thursday, 30 November 2017: Commonwealth Bank acknowledges the announcement by the Prime Minister and 
Treasurer that the Federal Government will establish a Royal Commission into the Australian financial services 
sector, and notes the draft Terms of Reference that have been released. 

The Commonwealth Bank will cooperate fully with the Royal Commission.  

 

 

 

 

 

Contact Details 

Commonwealth Bank Media 
02 9118 6919 
media@cba.com.au 

Investor Relations 
02 9117 1297 
CBAInvestorRelations@cba.com.au 
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